
From: Jim Erickson
To: John Mousa; Miller.Scott@epamail.epa.gov
Cc: Osteen.Bill@epamail.epa.gov; Greg Council; Brourman@hansonle.com
Subject: Re: Hawthorn Group Well Placement Discussion
Date: Thursday, August 30, 2007 4:14:52 PM

Scott and John, this email is to document our telephone conversation
today concerning the proposed location of monitoring well HG-22D at the
Gainesville Cabot Carbon/ Koppers Superfund site.  Monitoring well
HG-22D will be located in the City street approximately 100 feet to the
west of the KI property fence and approximately aligned with the
Geiersbach residence.  If you have any additional questions concerning
the location of this new HG monitoring well please call or email me.
Thanks Jim

>>> <Miller.Scott@epamail.epa.gov> 8/28/2007 9:21:42 AM >>>

Jim,
Greetings, we are concerned that there is a Hawthorn Group Well
installation taking place that may deviate from the workplan approved.
When can we discuss well placement for Hawthorn Group Well 22D?
Thanks,

Scott Miller
Remedial Project Manager
Waste Management Division
U.S. EPA Region 4
61 Forsyth Street, SW
Atlanta, GA 30303
Phone (404) 562-9120
Fax (404) 562-8896
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